
 
 

Run 4 Ur Future 
 

SM by the Bay, Manila-The MAAP Marathon Fleet Squad participated in the Run 4 Ur Future last August 

28, 2016. The event was hosted by the PMMA Alumni Association wherein most of the runners were 

seafarers. Five MAAP participants for both 3K and 5K were sent. 

 

Midn. 2cl Emerson Atibagos (on the 

right) won 2nd place and Midn. 3cl 

Benigno Pumecha won 3rd place in 

the 3K male division (on the left). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the other hand, Midwn. 

3cl Cleo Bierneza won 2nd 

place in the 5K run Female 

Division. 


